December 1, 2005

Medford, OR 97501

RE: Interview

Dear Susan,
Thank you so much for taking the time to interview with Dr. Marut and me for the Business Assistant position.  We appreciate your interest in our practice and I apologize that it has taken me so long to get back to you. I felt it might be better to mail you a letter since we keep missing each other by phone.

Although your background is very impressive and your interviews went well, we have decided to offer the position to another candidate.  We interviewed some very strong candidates and our decision was extremely difficult.  

As you know, we are expanding our practice and would very much like to encourage you to keep checking in with us from time to time as we will be planning on hiring more team members in the future.

We will keep your resume on file for six months for review should we have another opening for which you are qualified.  If you wish to update or remove it from our files, please contact me at 541-482-7771.

Again, thank you for your interest in Today’s Dentistry.  Best wishes for success in your career search.

Sincerely,

Samantha Miller

Business Assistant

